
 

Prairie Valley School 
Box 1937, 3080 Albert St. N. 
Regna, SK 
 
 
June 10, 2011 
 
Dear Mr. Geall, 

As you are aware, at the May 11 school board meeting, your board accepted the resignation of your Education 

Director in one motion and then rehired the individual back in the following motion. I understand from a 

discussion with the Education Director that he retained the same title and pay. 

Could you please explain the board’s motive for such a measure? Further, could you explain why the move was 

recorded cryptically in the minutes? 

In addition, I understand that the board obtained a legal opinion on the measure and that an exemption was 

sought from the provincial government in order to avoid the requirement to advertise the position. Could you 

please provide a copy of; the letter of resignation, the request to the province to be exempted from advertising 

the position, the province’s response, legal advice the board obtained on the matter and any other briefing 

notes or memos related to the situation. 

Thank you, 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Colin Craig, 
Prairie Director – Canadian Taxpayers Federation 
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